
               
 

Committee Meeting – 3rd December 2019 

7.30pm Duffield SC. 
          

 

Minutes 
 

Attendees: Jonathan Brooks, Ray Patrick, Jo Wallis, Phil Scully 

Other: Helen Wilson, Gill Ford 

 

 

1- Minutes of previous meeting and matters arising. 
Minutes were taken as a true and accurate record. 

 

There were no other matters arising. 

 

 

2 – Secretary.  
JW attended the ES council meeting & AGM on the 16th November also in attendance was John Holt and 

Vic Malysz.  Separate details will be available. 

 

PS has obtained a new version of our logo which we have adopted and will use from now on. 

 

Invoice to be updated with new logo.            Action: JB

            

 

3 – Treasurer.       
Since last mtg: Expenditure – £909 (Trophy engraving, IC entry fee, Junior development, World 

squash day). 

Income - £1964 (Regional funds, Winter leagues subs). 

   Balance - £7600. 

 

League fees still outstanding from Princes and The Manor.   

 

We will reduce the cost of racketball league entries to £30 per team, this reflects the reduced number 

of entries and thus lower number of matches played through the season. 

            

 

4 – Website. 
Racketball leagues not on website.            Action: GF 

 

 

5 – Leagues. 
The link in to ‘squash levels’ is not complete.  We still need the ‘date of birth’ and ES membership number 

for all participating players.             Action: GF 



 

The ladies leagues  need to be issued for start up in the new Year.  In line with earlier discussions teams 

can be either 3, 4 or 5 players including a Racketball rubber if agreed between the competing teams.  

Three points will be awarded to the winning team and one point to the losing team. In the event of a tie 

then games won will decide the winner, if still even then points won will be used. 

League table to be posted on the website.           Action: GF 

 

 

6 – Welfare. 
There is a safeguarding course to be run at Duffield on the 10th December.    JW and JB will attend. 

 

 

7 – Development. 
 

A brief update on the clubs from Ashbourne, Ilkeston, Alfreton, Duffield, Princes was given. 

 

We have 8 new coaches attending a Level 1 coaching course this weekend at Ashbourne. 

 

We Reviewed the Regional forum bid for this year and also the report for last year. 

 

Paul Carter will be holding a workshop. Date and venue tbc. 

 

Safeguarding course to be held at Duffield on Tuesday 10th December 6.30pm to 9.30pm recommended 

for all committee and all coaches. 

 

 

8 – Juniors. 
The Intercounty squads we entered as a joint venture with Nottinghamshire played well with the U19’s 

progressing to the plate finals 

 

 

9 – Closed & KO Cup. 
We discussed the possibility of the juniors playing on a different week to the seniors in the closed.  It 

was decided that with the inevitable low number of junior entries that event would not take place. 

 

Draw needed for the KO Cup.             Action: JB 

 

 

10 – County Squads. 
We have entered the following teams in the InterCounty event :- Men’s, MO45, MO55, MO65 & LO50. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Date of next meeting: Tuesday 11th February 2020 at Duffield SC (7:30pm) 

 

J Brooks 

22nd December 2019 
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